Home School Association Newsletter 
Tavistock Community Primary and Nursery School
Summer Fayre 2018
Friday 22nd June 
6 - 8pm

How can you help with this fun fundraising event?
 (
Raffle Prizes
Do you have contacts with local businesses?  Do you visit play 
centres
, local attractions, beauty salons, hairdressers etc?  If so we would really appreciate your help in sourcing
 
prizes
 big and small
.  
Please do ask around for donations so we can put together a great raffle.
)
 








 (
Raffle tickets
T
hese
 will be sent home with your child today ready for you to start selling as many as you can
…
All t
icket money to 
be
 returned to the office
)






 (
Hamper Donations
As well as raffle prizes we would appreciate donations of toys and gifts for our two hampers - 
one each for
 
children and adults.
)



 (
Stalls
We are pleased to say that this year we will be offering stall space if you have goods you would like to sell.  
£10 a table!
)







[bookmark: _GoBack]Full details of the above and everything else 'Summer Fayre'
will be out after half term.

We hope you have a great week and do start hunting down those prizes!

